ETHNOMUSICOLOGY SECTION

9th February, 1967.

Mr. Sam Kilndan, c/- Rev. W. Johnson, Department of Aboriginal & Island Affairs, WEIPA, via CAIRNS, NORTH QUEENSLAND.

Dear Sam.

Thank you for helping Mr. Butler to make the tape recording before he left Weipa. I was very pleased to hear you talking to Mr. Butler and blowing the whistle.

The tape will be sent to Carberra with all the other tape recordings which I made when I came to see you last year. The Institute will look after them and keep them for other people to hear.

Now I should like to have a photo of you and the whistle. I shall write to Mr. Johnson and ask him if he can get some good pictures for me.

I hope you and your family are all well. Please give my best wishes and greetings to all the people at Weipa who helped me to make the recordings.

With many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs.) Alice M. Moyle A.I.A.S. Research Fellow